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Calendar of Events 
 

May 
24 - Ministers’ Meeting - 10 am at CBC 

28 - Memorial Day - Office Closed 

June 

07 - Vineyard Workday - 8:00 a.m. 

        Vineyard Meeting -  3:00 p.m. 

14 -  Men’s Ministry Training - 7 p.m. 

17 -  Father’s Day / Baptist Men’s Day 

23-29 - Pensacola Mission Trip 

28 -  Ministers’ Meeting - 10 a.m.  CBC 

 

CCBA Ministers’ Meeting 
June 28, 2018 - 10:00 a.m. 

Coffee Baptist Center 

 

Pastor Straight Talk 

 

Incredicamp 2018 

“Take a Hike with Jesus” 

July 9-11, 2018 
Vineyard Christian Retreat Ctr. 

$110 per child if registered by  

May 31. $120 after May 31, 2018. 
Find us on Facebook at:  

Incredicamp@Vineyard Christian Retreat 

Registration forms can be found at 

www.vineyardretreat.org 

Contact: Bro. Lester Rachel 

 at 447-2303. 

A Visit with Dr. John 

Camp CLBC 
"Discovering God's Forever Forgiveness" 

 

Come join the fun at County Line Baptist Church - Summer Day 

Camps! CLBC will host 3 one-day camps for kids preschool 

through 6th grade. Camp time will be 12:30 pm - 5:30 pm. 

 

June 7th - Animal Tales  

Special Guest: John Ham, Born to Be Wild Program 

June 21st - Music & Art 

July 12th - Stars & Planets 

 

Camp activities will include lots of Bible study, art, music, & hands-

on activities. Each camp will end with a free family meal & activity 

at 5:30 pm. Online registration is available at 

CLBC@CLBConthe.net.  For more information, contact the church 

office at  (334) 347 - 6082.  

 

 

 

  The new secretary for Coffee Baptist Association started work with us this week. 

She is busy "learning the ropes." 

I'm thankful that Kaye is still available to help train her regarding the varied duties. 

 Her name is Emily Boykin. Emily and her husband, Brad, have been an active part of the 

association life for a while. Brad was Assistant Director of The Vineyard shortly after he and 

Emily got married. 

 Emily and Brad have two sons, Elijah and Jonah. These are great boys, full of energy, but 

very courteous. 

 Emily will be a very good secretary. She will learn quickly. She is a dedicated Christian 

and a strong church member. I'm positive you will be proud of her. Please pray for her as she ad-

justs  to the new job. Also, you might want to stop by just to say hello and introduce yourself to 

her.  

 The Association and The Vineyard lost a good friend who went home to be with the Lord 

last week. Bro. John David Allen talked up the Vineyard. He spent untold hours and days working 

there.   

 His family chose to do what Bro. Moultrie  Sessions'  family did just a few weeks ago. 

They asked that gifts be given to the work of The Vineyard in lieu of flowers for the funeral. What 

a blessing it is to have people so convinced of the value of this ministry, and so invested in it, that 

they would even think about The Vineyard at a time like this!   

 May these families know of our sympathy in their loss and of our thanks for helping our 

mutual work make progress! 

Thanks to Brad Boykin for 

coordinating the RA 

Campout at The Vineyard. 

Thanks also to all the other 

men that helped make it a 

success. 

 

We will have another 

camp out for boys grades  

1-6 in November at The 

Vineyard. Plan now for 

your boys to attend.  


